8 October 2018

C4 Activity Report — October 2018

During the past five months the C4 has been involved in the following issues,

(1) Three type B conferences have been organized by C4 community that are being supported
by the IUPAP during 2018.
(a) International Symposium on Very High Energy Cosmic Ray Interactions ISVHECRI-2018
in Nagoya 21-25 May 2018.
(b) Identification of Dark Matter 2018 in Brown University 23-27 July 2018.
(c) Tera electron Volt Particle Astrophysics TeVPA-2018 in Berlin 27-31 August 2018

(2) Requests for the IUPAP sponsorship and financial support for type A conference (i) 36th
International Cosmic Ray Conference (ICRC-2019) to be held in Madison, Wisconsin, USA 24
July -1 August 2019 has been recommended. The organizers have submitted necessary IUPAP
forms. We are working with the LOC ahead of time, to enable scientists requiring USA visa to
receive them in time for the ICRC.

(3) Detailed report from ISVHECRI-2018 has been received and its highlights have been sub-
mitted for publication in the December 2018 issue of the IUPAP Newsletter.

(4) During ISVHECRI-2018, the first face-to-face meeting of C4 was held where nine members
participated. It was decided that the IUPAP policy on harrassment issues would be a standard
component of all future conference circulars.

(5) For IUPAP centenary in 2022, Veronique Van Elewyck, APC, Paris will support Monica
Pepe Altarelli, Chair of Centenary Working Group from C4 side.

(6) Three scientists have been nominated by C4 to serve on the International Neutrino Panel
which will be discussed during upcoming C&CC meeting.

(7) Names of Steven Barwick and Imre Bartos have been proposed as Associate members of C4
from 1 Janaury 2019.
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